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Boston Partner Discusses Massachusetts’ Pay Equity Bill

News

10.19.23


In an interview with World at Work, Monica Snyder Perl discusses Massachusetts Bill H.4109,

which, if passed, would require businesses that employ 25 or more employees in Massachusetts to

disclose the salary range or hourly wage range in job postings.

To read the article visit World at Work.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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